
 

 

 

08 July 2024 

 

BSE Limited 

Corporate Relationship Department 

First Floor, New Trading Ring 

Rotunda Building 

P.J. Towers, Dalal Street 

Mumbai – 400 001. 

 

Dear Sirs, 

Sub: Submission of Notice to Equity Shareholders of the Company regarding transfer of Equity 

Shares to Investor Education and Protection Fund (IEPF) Account 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations 

and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, as amended from time to time, we hereby 

enclose copies of the notice to Equity Shareholders of the Company regarding transfer of equity 

shares of the Company to Investor Education and Protection Fund (IEPF) Account, published 

on Monday, 08th July, 2024 in in Mathrubhumi (Malayalam) and Business Line (English) daily 

newspapers in accordance with the requirements of Section 124(6) of the Companies Act, 2013 

read with IEPF Authority (Accounting, Audit, Transfer and Refund) Rules, 2016, as amended 

from time to time. 

You may kindly take the above information on record.  

Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully, 

For KSE Limited 

 

 

Srividya Damodaran 

Company Secretary 
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